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Message from the Principal 

Hello KTA Families and Friends! 

  

TONIGHT IS FAMILY BINGO NIGHT 5:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m!  Are you coming out to have fun, play some 

games and win some prizes??   Hope to see you there!      

  

Next Tuesday March 4 is Read Across America Day and Dress as your Favorite Book Character Spirit 

Day!  Pay $1 to dress as your Favorite Book Character.  All proceeds support the KTA Library. 

  

The weather is beautiful and we are close to Spring Break!  Hard to believe!! This year surely is flying 

by.  I hope this week’s newsletter finds everyone finally getting over the colds and the flu that really 

have been impacting our students and families.  It’s been a rough go for the past few weeks.  Hope you 

are all healthy. 
   

A HUGE CELEBRATION for our BANDS PROGRAM at KTA!  Ms. Lauren Scott, Director of KTA Tiger 

Pride Bands, has been with us for over 8 years and in that time…she has built our program to include 

multiple bands at multiple levels and has developed our elementary band program for 4th and 5th 

graders as a gold standard of how to support young musicians as they grow and develop.  Each year, our 

Middle School Wind Ensemble participates in an exciting competitive experience with ABODA – Arizona 

Band and Orchestra Directors Association.  Students across our state perform and are judged according 

to specific rubrics on the many aspects of their performance.  We have been developing year over year 

and this year…..we reached the HIGHEST PERFORMANCE STANDARD:  SUPERIOR!  This is very difficult 

to achieve and we applaud Ms. Scott and our Middle School Students for their amazing dedication and 

performance! Congrats to ALL OF OUR BANDS as they performed in a tremendous concert this week as 

well!  
  

Congratulations to our NATIONAL JUNIOR HONOR SOCIETY members and new inductees!  This is such 

a wonderful service and scholarship organization and Ms. Brandy Haas, as our KTA Chapter Director, 

proudly inducted new members this week!  We are so very proud of their dedication and efforts.  
  

Our STUDENT COUNCIL under the direction of Mrs. Lindsay Sweeney have been hard at work in 

collecting items for our HYGIENE DRIVE!  They collected hundreds of items such as shampoo, 



toothpaste, body wash and much more all going to the Kyrene Family Resource Center!  WOW!  What a 

fantastic community service project.  The students took great pride in collecting, boxing and bringing 

the items over to the KFRC so that they can help their neighbors and friends.  

 

Next Friday MARCH 7 is FIELD DAY for Elementary Grades- K-5 students MUST wear sneakers (NO 

CROCS) and they must wear comfortable athletic clothing.   NO SWIMSUITS.  Middle schoolers will be 

helping with all of the stations and students will enjoy many different activities and challenges.  We 

recommend students bring a change of clothing and a towel. 

  

OUR NEXT PTO meeting is Monday March 3  5:30 pm in the MPR.  ALL FAMILIES are welcome to attend 

and participate! 

  

Thank you for your continued collaboration and partnership. 

GO TIGERS! 

  

Marianne L. Lescher, Ph.D. 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

 

Our wind ensemble attended ABODA 

(Arizona Band and Orchestra Directors 

Association) this week.   
  

KTA received the highest performance 

standard of SUPERIOR.  
   

Great job Ms. Scott & students!!!! 
 

 

  
 

 

 



 

DEADLINE EXTENDED: February 28 
 

SMENCIL FUNDRAISER 

National Junior Honor Society (NJHS) 
  

Each Smencil you buy helps us make a 

difference for our Kyrene Family Resource 

Center and community.  
  

Price:  $1.50  

On-Line Orders Only!!!  

Smencils will be delivered to classrooms in 

February. 
  

No scent options!!! Smencils will be distributed 

randomly. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

Friday, February 28 

5:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

Pink Flyer Coming Home Today 
  

FREE TO PLAY 

Fun Prizes!  
  

Event is free!  

Food, Drinks, & Frozen Treats for sale! 

Volunteers Needed  

Volunteer link:https://evite.me/dPRyuBJBpS 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

Dress Like Your Favorite Book Character 

Tuesday, March 4, 2025 

$1 Free Dress  

All School  

  

All proceeds will be given to the library 

for the purchase of new books. 

  
  

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/j5RR0a0tf4JreVi4-zf57A~~/AAAAARA~/ZW1uuxFqbUtzYm3TJpxB4RR99L4Miv6aOS5sa96lIP_tPkrOn_bqyeSI_57P3IyiiAR7C-syXgK-TRi4jhoBCHXCX23Oon90k6IJtJXkdlXpbm-Z1RY52tZ1IWkl1_yN


  
 

 

 

  

SOMBURROS NIGHT  
  

Thursday, March 6, 2025 
  

3461 W Frye Rd, Chandler  
  

480-726-8226 
  

Somburros will donate 30% back to KTA 

PTO for all food sales from any guest that 

presents this fundraising flyer. 
  

The event runs all day.  

Good with Dine-In, Drive Thru, TO-GO and 

on-line orders 
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

Group Picture Day 

Thursday, March 6  
  

The K - 5 classes will have a group picture 

taken.  Picture envelopes are coming 

home if you would like to purchase 

one.  These pictures are not part of the 

yearbook.  
  

Students are required to wear their school 

uniform for these pictures.   
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

PTO Meeting 

Monday, March 3  

5:30 p.m.  

MPR  
  

Please join us.  Kids are welcome. 
 

 



  
 

 

 

  

FIELD DAY 

Friday, March 7  

Grades:  K - 5th  
  

Students in grades K - 5 will be 

participating in a fun field day 

activity.  Please ensure that your students 

are dressed appropriately.  Closed toe 

shoes (not crocks) are required. Students 

may get wet, you you may want to send a 

change of clothes and a towel.  Please be 

sure that names are written on all items. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

SPRING BREAK - NO SCHOOL  
  

March 10 - 14 

March 17 - 21  

March 24  
  
   

 

 

  
 

 

 



  

 

  
 

 

 

 

YEARBOOK ORDERS 

  

Order forms coming home soon! 

Deadline to order:  April 1, 2025 (no exceptions) 
  

Soft Cover:  $25  

Hard Cover:  $35 
  

Payment by cash or on-line!!!   

https://az-kyrene.intouchreceipting.com/ 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JSnxudeN6SMMFze4QV5YMA~~/AAAAARA~/LMZ0OrUIeUm5ltcBQnTxiYDEZKbjAe30JF7ZrzvJl_avSuLPuJj7xoH93Yt-60Xz3lBZKEkIFBxFI5TMUcBjD4iekrFfpkDDrt8Vval3x53Oou5JucwRJTudV6TkYhK4


  

 

  
 

 

 

  

After School STEM program for grades K - 5.  
  

Form coming home with students this week.   
  

Teacher:  Mr. Cisneros  
  

 

 

  
 

 

 

INCOMING 2025 - 2026 

  

Kindergarten Information Night  

  

Thursday, March 27  

5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.  

School Library  

  

Enter through the East (Metro Side) of the building at 

the I door.   

  

Incoming kindergarten students are encouraged to join 

us.  They will get to participate in an activity in the 

kindergarten classroom while parents attend the 

presentation. 
 

 

  
 

 

 



  

STATE TESTING 

  

Your child's attendance at school is important during 

testing.  Please help us by ensuring that your children 

are well rested, have a healthy breakfast, and are on 

time to school on testing days.   

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

 

Quarter 4 Sports Registration open 1/27   (registration ends March 7) 

Middle school Grades 6-8 only 

  

  

Fee to participate- $150 – Paid after tryouts are completed 

KTA -Boys Volleyball (cut sport) pay after tryouts 

Pueblo Middle School Track and Field (non-cut, payment due at registration) 

Pueblo Middle School  Boys Baseball (cut sport) pay after tryouts I'm a new Text block ready for your 

content. 
 

 

  
 

 

 



 

  

Dear Kyrene Families, 

  

Earlier this school year, Kyrene schools began sending 

email notices when a student misses four or more days 

of school, whether excused or unexcused. The purpose 

of these messages is to extend an offer of support to 

families before a student’s absences become 

concerning. School districts are required by law to 

inform parents and guardians of the potential legal 

consequences of missing school. However, in Kyrene, 

our primary concerns are the potential learning 

consequences. The first graphic below shows how just a 

few days per month, over time, can add up to years of 

lost learning.   

  

To help families track attendance, Kyrene will send 

notices when a student reaches 4, 8 and 13 absences. If 

a student exceeds 18 absences, a more formal letter 

will be sent, but it is our goal to partner with families 

before that happens. Kyrene has just launched a new 

webpage with resources to help ensure students are 

able to maintain good attendance habits, including a 

"Too Sick for School" guide to help determine when to 

keep students home.  

  

We are committed to working with families to improve 

student attendance and academic success. We 

encourage you to monitor your child's attendance 

regularly and to reach out to your school principal if you 

need any assistance or support. 

  

Sincerely, 

Laura Toenjes, Superintendent 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

  

FEBRUARY  

  

February 28                            Family Game Night 

February 28                            Hygiene Drives Ends 

February 28                            Pre-Order Smencil Sales End 

  

MARCH 

View Full Calendar  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Z6yMvuiKDoUwfkZ36vcv7Q~~/AAAAARA~/fApNnfQp4CfTU2XNd8ao3vUgvonz3V5hJK31unhXq7yjbYObrzzOrIZvuehqTIq5PqJELKx9y_HLePbNUUOlilVsO2fM7cJEP0IQB2bfU41-vvCfb3kgCrxU7ki2K9OLDoGOZleDqPew0aU2y2kkKoRr9kyar7FUbnEEtLPL3q2w0zt0qO1y1N18XjtJXxPjxUCuGFVaSlIoifY1APduAU3UZ1dqN-CHki2ppJ36r-hxrN0B52SxMKYNji7172MMh0vYirYzI25FEx7ORplsfkkZKYubIfqMfLrYsyhIBroTgTDUx4aV2OrUgc9iB745oitLBAuUYDIkdmDzEd5UTbxCc9LlBi3Mi7hb8-8rlgx3ZbJQRQuOhRXFK4AF-l1A
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Z6yMvuiKDoUwfkZ36vcv7Q~~/AAAAARA~/fApNnfQp4CfTU2XNd8ao3vUgvonz3V5hJK31unhXq7yjbYObrzzOrIZvuehqTIq5PqJELKx9y_HLePbNUUOlilVsO2fM7cJEP0IQB2bfU41-vvCfb3kgCrxU7ki2K9OLDoGOZleDqPew0aU2y2kkKoRr9kyar7FUbnEEtLPL3q2w0zt0qO1y1N18XjtJXxPjxUCuGFVaSlIoifY1APduAU3UZ1dqN-CHki2ppJ36r-hxrN0B52SxMKYNji7172MMh0vYirYzI25FEx7ORplsfkkZKYubIfqMfLrYsyhIBroTgTDUx4aV2OrUgc9iB745oitLBAuUYDIkdmDzEd5UTbxCc9LlBi3Mi7hb8-8rlgx3ZbJQRQuOhRXFK4AF-l1A
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/dXLTygzWVluT2Y3yM1RIMg~~/AAAAARA~/APQ9Ry-leQO8MhBqr28rOwf-uk9VXrRDjFVJ2VJ1XzJfCspNsnreLZ5TtVAl6WvyH8e1sqfmsISFxDrE79N7mnk3n0cA6WL0TTk_6qbO3oFVkTfeXNDwTKHm-Pm-_0TMUZ_WiHTYGXpqOktxStblTbCpxc9AGfJZSU0p0AUTweCNFzKhxfGjTX641jn1-lX1bzXCseWJT4NqiCZwuSYg0WetczWqYWr2DRYcZL-WG_MKEnqzXpn7VhgPtNpo_nsY4YWaJFEJgG-BhiK5_3auzc3SbTpcBSowLVHK8Fp0dsYCLpkBRzvbhF-elJqadIJraUqyUzS9m9aOgUx8QWzOYBVRIhfAwsU1A93HpNFsee3bKBSS7P6gaGU3Tb9RM13GCazxYLSJhaHWJGP0Ndq-9-m_pm7sABFJJRMl0CwN2RlLEF9VGoQdvXKRzAeDBHY6144D4_YwDZGeXoUNn-24TH1thmo0C6IYItCLzsgTIAukrfX_hUY-71Wrq8oQjY6O6LwSFVEuOp11U4betiTPYlq9UMzRa4TCMdDo1BojrFY~
https://kta.kyrene.org/calendar
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/5cZcjAglYtyz9T8YXnUSlA~~/AAAAARA~/_tNKzLCgrca41tbUHnN314IcklH7D-UZSuMAAhxK9V9iUljOGUsvXV5AUFbRbIJSmmIrIdMENRY-yyAT2pufZehiMLVHqVJ7AGR0BhyTbYotOn4aXlHltEVS3s0TUsqb


March 3                                  PTO Meeting @ 5:30 a.m. 

March 4                                  Dress As Your Favorite Book Character 

March 6                                  Somburros Restaurant Night 

March 6                                  K - 5 Class Pictures 

March 7                                  K - 5 Field Days  

March 10 - 14                         Spring Break 

March 17 - 21                         Spring Break  

March 24                                No School for Students/Teacher work day 

March 27                                Kindergarten Information Night  

  

  

  

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

  

Kyrene School District  

Community Education  
  

Saturday Academy 

  

To register, click here! 

  

Classes will be held here at KTA!.  

Four Saturdays.  

Pick three classes! 

  
 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/o9JVXFnwZOc-vkOofjV0Eg~~/AAAAARA~/LLOC-KIUw43upNMntt5XIGA3A6wXDgNT95ButPnah9Jf81pyT5VAc5aZJ3vh4SDCSNF4T2QNiG6LCIHeLoHqnq_unxvowjTp7Gjy_O14NZ5bp9eElxSF0RpDHABB6nF3AZlY9RiT5nNmdMR4oGdK4zCxKLlnucFvx5sjw0y3MHgBTERA9GjYCJXE9X5ovIhH


  

Kyrene School District  

Community Education  
  

Join the fun with Beginners Edge Sports 

Training Mini-Sports Camps.  
  

Baseball & Volleyball  

5 action packed days  
  

CLICK HERE FOR REGISTRATION AND MORE 

INFORMATION. 
  
  

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Families can register by the week, with full-
day options available. For a complete list, 
including dates and locations, visit 
www.kyrene.org/summeroptions. 

 

Kyrene School District Community Education  

  

Be an Explorer this Summer 

with Kyrene Community Education! 

  

Are you looking for engaging learning opportunities 

for your student(s) this summer? Kyrene 

Community Education offers extensive summer 

programming options that are focused on a variety 

of popular topics, such as art, cooking, 

engineering, science, sports, video games, 

technology and more! 

  

These programs are available for incoming PreK-8 

students, and both current and non-Kyrene 

families. 

Kids Club and After Hours 

Preschool 

Adventure Tours 

Summer Academy 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/6GCkO6LQ-ZgC78OQ2i3G0Q~~/AAAAARA~/n7grbPWH079V14fiNfsmf2Tqwu_5_rpdYr7ZtnZDMMWDISLWIwJ10pAEBg0EJIOB31uxI-yjiD-fXR-swZO9xG9BejvRLe0Kd5SrrxmlbzQwLB7VfGmdqwRXWWbqtcltCM0dgFNLJagAicoO8gTfRBMChi7jWgIqjEEGcGjGKMhwwLz9Np1gnLqTMA7OKqbkL_2v8xOEqFvDleq-g06DuA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/58gDdjy4crsLBbr7Lhi2yQ~~/AAAAARA~/EE5w6-eR01GoBk7iJS7bjdorRKDYyfU4SCofjHp41HTLqsqQjTfbCo_hF2N__bP5F14AlKTa6eN_QoXydASTSpGNTyBX7uet47k4VBg3vMCzlivcbbUiD-gapGVHUfsXGBeRoyXRmv5ZBvi3ruPpf0DR9qHWg0UZekctSiC5ovbtk-Qxlv-hOddRPGU7XkUL479Xkkbdu_8-GBHp43hQ-jtQ8yv46p220UZj1bEr6rfZopoTU0UgAPkwyad567-j9xViXHiUjUYrissjUuEDW615US-WOuXbousp3Rni6XsB73kymgFoYyusl5lOl-9knqPuBzIo2IKAHvbAcHa4p5wRm4vKAcScfA-OtOJApnXpym0hJaeCAqlgSRVVhoXWUJI9DI4618jDD2ZpiGnmHlDsB4t9OyijJFaIXkM4Sqrz6heU2MqEkU1vG-H4PX-YN6W4xD9Nri6Z9kxQHb9mqCTuObvD5VTPmBOcDfdzec4mi8bJH63iOi0mthpbhxGHTC4BtV5tIU3IK9psYpmZvFemWVHAuE9_cxtv_GDl6g7pXUJjAxqbMLF6BcGziBBG4tSZ39uIWokPiFa5zif-XW5V-Yy0sPIxbIm9PSLeGNA~


  

The Kyrene School District is pleased to continue the successful Positive 

Parenting Series this school year, focusing on issues that affect families both at 

school and at home. We hope you can join us. 

  

Mar. 27 – “Internet Safety: Creating a Tech-Life Balance”  

  

Participant will learn the eye-opening presentation is designed to empower 

parents to create a healthy and balanced tech-life in their family. 

  

Presenter: Elena Zavalza 

Date and Time: March 27, 2025          6:00-7:00pm 

Location: On-Line                 To Register:  Click Here 

 

 

  
 

 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

  
 

Contact Us 
 

 

Kyrene Traditional Academy 

3375 W. Galveston St. 

Chandler, AZ 85226 

 

Phone: 480-541-5400 

Fax: 480-541-5410 

Attendance: 480-541-5401 
 

School Hours: 7:25 am – 2:15 pm 
Wednesday 7:25 am - 12:15 pm 

 

Office Hours: 7:00 am – 3:30 pm 
Wednesday 7:00 am - 1:30 pm 
 

 

A+ School of Excellence™ 
         

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/RbGNJ6LTEjCh9K1NipGMFQ~~/AAAAARA~/mzbYaYv1OcSKY2mg_LsukuVhf2d2DTBupbqawAYI1DUxR8XEaJmw-As63FLM623W6w_RKI1avC8PeXqwSZHP26X7QH5j1GabETvPCHfHQNSD9s2rqlRC0SIz_9DLWH0MpzXnFk44Xwdlhi0EIu3arQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/jqu8wANMBhg-qrA43kyAjA~~/AAAAARA~/Z6Vyk-nAf_Fe5dDsgWzzRq6JZqsy3RHFn-ch5Cel6NxRItJBSUCUWPFxHl4Ai4BHDzLRdsnpM3dMFa68uUt-UjlFcJ196Ztyfr_9GEAq5DP5vUgSYS5SsH6Nju8rEvVX
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/kFF9D9o1SIhiB6L8CgAAPA~~/AAAAARA~/azdh5UrBu1cfN9lv4UNN_LUePkbQ0P2rWV-B9Z-s9k6foANyxFEmteudWXej_QFxxy3XxaJ_reOyyVzySCAR7uGcgBOcGM0ux3p7bbu2HULel9mqhGZ0HUOkTOZI-nNKU9CiWSvCROOLJViDN-I1YA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/xj9xxOnCwbKrM-uh43XXXA~~/AAAAARA~/mzbYaYv1OcSKY2mg_LsuktQfrCto_7taJIxdwb2VWxow7x5FYNZce5vCSkdakBgu54eLfFR6KDWv0wrjNbMFyeYuRJXnTmsFbcIkkf_s9xiWgYle63kBUmoW8sKgG2xF6qhG3v4JDy9ODDVmJKchoA~~

